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LOOKING AHEAD  
  Daily Office:  Monday - Wednesday, Saturday: 8am & 5.30pm   

  Tuesday 8am & 4.30pm 
   

Sunday 20 May 10am  Mass for Pentecost (with Sunday School) 

Tuesday 22 May 11-4pm  Tuesday Sale 

Thursday 24 May 7.30-9pm  Common Fund Meeting, St Peter’s Church, 
Bethnal Green, E2 7AE 

Wednesday 23 May 6.45pm PCC Meeting 
Friday 25 May 9.30-11am  Little Lights 

Sunday 27 May 10am   Mass for Trinity Sunday 
Tuesday 29 May 11-4pm  Tuesday Sale 

Sunday 3 June 10am   Mass for Trinity 1 
Sunday 3 June 7pm   Young People’s Service 
Tuesday 5 June11-4pm  Tuesday Sale 

Friday 8 June 9.30-11am  Little Lights 
Sunday 10 June 10am   Mass for Trinity 2 
Sunday 10 June 4pm   Mass for Celebrating New Step (All Saints, Poplar) 

Tuesday 12 June11-4pm  Tuesday Sale 
Friday 15 June 9.30-11am  Little Lights 

Sunday 17 June 10am   Mass for Trinity 3 
Sunday 17 June 2pm – til late 60th Birthday Picnic for Bernadette (vicarage 

garden) 
Sunday 24 June 10am   Mass for the feast of the Birth of John the 

Baptist 

Sunday 1 July 10am   Mass for the feast of St Peter 
Sunday 1 July 7pm   Young People’s Service  
Tuesday 3 July 11-4pm  Tuesday Sale 

Friday 6 July 9.30-11am  Little Lights 
Sunday 8 July 10am   Mass for Trinity 6 

Tuesday 10 July 11-4pm  Tuesday Sale 
Friday 13 July 9.30-11am  Little Lights 
Sunday 15 July 10am   Mass for Trinity 7 

  

 
 

Winner of ‘The UK's Best Modern Churches’ award November 2013 

Next Sunday: 27th May 2018 
Mass for Trinity Sunday  

212     90     124        515 
Isaiah 6:1-8 Cathy        Romans 8:12-17  Nikki            

Psalm 29      Gospel:  John 3:1-17  

Intercessions: Julian 
Chalice:  Julian   Sidespeople:  Ayo/Cathy & Nikki 

 

Vicar   Mother Bernadette Hegarty 020 3774 6833 
Churchwarden:  Julian Bream   07818 048048 

Churchwarden:  Safia Dimsdale 
 

DONATIONS gratefully received for our building fund by 
cheque payable to St Paul's, Bow Common, Gift Aided where 

possible 
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THE PARISH OF 
 ST. PAUL WITH ST. LUKE    

 BOW COMMON   

 

Sunday 20th May 2018 
 

Mass for Pentecost  
 

90    206    321   289   16 
 

Acts 2:1-21: Sunday School  
   

Gospel:  John 15:26-27, 16:4-15   
 

Intercessions: Sunday School 
 

Chalice:  Toni   Sidespeople:  Arthur & Jennea 
 

PLEASE PRAY FOR:  
Edmond Brien, William Jarvis, Naomi Harris, Esther Christian, Margaret 

Diss, John Christian, Rachel Christian, Isobel Coates, Ray Williams, Charlie 
Berry, Dawn Smith, Sharni Josephine, Nojahan Hamid, Mark Emmerson, 

Jane Keefe, Audrey Mameli, Blesie Smith, Kenneth Lambert,  
Joseph Agatha, Mary McKenzie, Troy Fellows, Simon Gordon Clark, Caroline Smith, 

Amber Colllins, Robert Partridge, May McClymont,  
 

For our link church of Santa Monica, Maputo in Mozambique 
For our church School – St Paul with St Luke 

 

May Year’s Mind: Horace Kingston, Tom Duberry 
R.I.P.: Barry Lineham, Karel Weiland, JLloyd Samuel 
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Today we celebrate Pentecost - the Birthday of the Christian 

Church, when God’s own power, life and Spirit were breathed into 
the first followers of Jesus, giving them the courage, enthusiasm 
and passion to proclaim the Good News that God promises to be 
with all his beloved people, even to the end of time. 
 

We especially look forward to our Sunday School leading us in part 
of the service and to their presentation. 
 

PCC Meeting this week – Wednesday 23 May 2018 at 

6.45pm in the church hall. 
 

 

General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR) takes effect 

in the UK from 25 May 2018.  It replaces the existing law on data 
protection and gives individuals more rights and protection regarding 
how their personal data is used in organisations.  Parishes and 
churches must comply with its requirements, just like any other charity 
of organisation.   

Over the coming weeks we will be undertaking a Data Audit and 
reviewing our systems to ensure that we are compliant. As part of this a 
copy of our Privacy Statement is now available on the church hall 
noticeboard. Do take time to read it.  It will soon be available on our 
website.  
 

We are also refreshing our consent forms and asking you to complete 
one where necessary.  Additional information can be found on the 
Diocese of London Website.  
 

Refreshing the Prayer List: Every so often we 

revise the list of people for whom we pray regularly, and which appears 
on this sheet and on the website.  We try to keep this current and 
meaningful by ‘refreshing’ the list and starting again.   
 

So, you are invited to write the names of anyone you wish to be prayed 
for by completing the form at the back of church. When people get better 

is always good to take them off the list. The form has been out 
for the past few weeks, and will be taken in today, so 

please do add the name(s) of anyone you wish us to pray for before you 
leave today. 
  

 

Visiting May and Simon: As many of you may Simon and May have 

recently gone into care homes. I’m sure they would very much 
appreciate visits from you.  Details of the care homes are available from 
Mthr. Bernadette so do ask her for these if you are intending to visit. 
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Celebrating our New Steppers:  Don’t forget to come along to 

a special service at All Saints, Poplar on Sunday 10th June at 4pm to 
celebrate with all the people who completed the New Step Course.  The 
current New Step group has members from All Saints, Poplar, St 
Dunstan’s, and Nikki, Debbie, Jeanette, Cathy and Iyabode from our 
church.  Bishop Adrian will be presiding. 

 

 

 

Rotas: Thank you to all who ensure that our Sunday worship 

is the best it can be.  I am drawing up a new rota from Sunday 
3rd June – 30th September Sunday 2018.   

Please let me know the dates you are unavailable TODAY - 
Sunday 20th May by completing the form at the back of 

church.  
 

You’re invited!  Mthr Bernadette is celebrating her 60th Birthday 

on Sunday 17th June 2018 with a picnic in the Vicarage garden 
starting at 2pm.   
 

There is an optional dress theme – 60’s style so it is hoped there will a 
few hippies, maybe an Elvis, Lulu – it’s up to you.  Safia, Toni, Elaine 
and Debbie have kindly agreed to help to organise. 
 

Christian Aid Week ends today. 
God’s Kingdom is stronger than storms 
This Christian Aid Week, we invite you to 
join us on a journey of prayer and 
reflection following the themes of Thy 
Kingdom Come. This global prayer 

movement brings together Christians from all traditions and walks of life 
to pray for God’s kingdom to come here on earth.    
 

Around church you will see 6 prayer stations based on Our Lord’s 
prayer.  Please take time after the service to visit them and pray. 
 

We will be having an additional collection for Christian Aid today. 

 

Leopold Area Estate Board have 
organised a day trip to Walton on 
Naze on Saturday 21 July leaving 
St Paul’s Way Centre at 8.30am 
and returning at 5.30pm.  
Tickets are available from St Paul’s 
Way Centre. 


